
 

 

 

 

008 September 2022 

 

RE: The passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II                             

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We are deeply saddened by the news of Queen Elizabeth II’s passing. This evening at the Prep and 

Senior School there will be the opportunity for our boarding community to come together for a period 

of quiet reflection. Tomorrow, at the appropriate time, both the Prep and Senior Schools will gather 

to pay their respects to our Sovereign. The school day will continue as normally as possible but 

celebratory events will be put on hold in the context of this historic and very sad moment for the 

country. 

 

Please be assured that support will be made available for any pupil who needs it. There will be areas 

of the College made available for quiet reflection and prayer. The Medical Centre staff, the Chaplain, 

the Deputy Head Pastoral and counsellors will also be available for the pupils at all times. 

 

Further details will come to you in the next 24 hours regarding the period of mourning. Should you 

have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Form Tutor, 

Housemaster or Housemistress. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Louise North 

Principal 

 


